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05/12/2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Reception Class visit to St Bede’s Church  
 
On Wednesday 13th December Reception Class will be visiting St Bedes Church. Father Sion will 
meet with the children and they will look around the church and hear about the Christmas story. 
 
The children will be walking to St Bedes and leaving school at 9:00am. They should wear warm 
coats, hats and gloves. 
 
As this is a local trip a permission slip is not required. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs C Johnson 
EYFS Lead/Reception Teacher   
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